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Is Your Policy Against Harassment In Compliance With The New
Regulations?

BREAKFAST BRIEFING

Event

City Club LA 


555 S. Flower Street 


51st Floor 


Los Angeles, CA 90071


Hosted parking

4.12.16


7:30 AM - 9:15 AM

Is Your Policy Against Harassment In Compliance With The New Regulations?


Fisher Phillips Breakfast Briefing 





Join us for breakfast and a discussion on a hot HR topic. This complimentary event is a great

opportunity to network and talk with other HR professionals and our lawyers in an informal and

collaborative setting to get the information you need to stay in the know. Upcoming month:





As of April 1, 2016 a new set of regulations from the California Fair Employment and Housing

Council went into effect. Among other things, these regulations require employers with 5 or more

employees to have a written policy against unlawful harassment, discrimination and retaliation in

the workplace. The regulations require the policies to meet certain requirements. This program will

discuss each of the new requirements and the implications of these regulations on California

employers.





Please feel free to bring your company’s policy against harassment, so you can mark up the

required changes. We will also provide a sample policy that meets the requirements to all attendees.





Agenda:


7:30 a.m. – 8:00 a.m. 


Breakfast and Registration





8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. 


Presentation


https://www.fisherphillips.com/
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9:00 a.m. – 9:15 a.m. 


Questions





There is no cost to attend this briefing, but seats are limited and will likely fill up fast.





Please RSVP online no later than April 11, 2016.





If you have any questions, please contact Jackie Greenbaum at jgreenbaum@fisherphillips.com. 





**This program has been submitted to the HR Certification Institute and SHRM for review.
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